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MLAS Release 2.5.10 Upgrade Alert 
Claim Abstracts/Assessment Work Reporting 

Updated versions of the Mining Lands Administration System (MLAS) are tested 
and installed regularly as part of our ongoing efforts to bring you one of the most 
comprehensive mining lands management systems in the world.   As of May 1, the 
following applications and/or functions have been improved or newly-implemented: 

1. Claim abstract updates:
• Claim abstracts can be printed directly from the map viewer.
• Users may now view and print a claim holder’s mailing address and 

contact information directly from the claim abstract. This feature is 
available for all claims in MLAS.

• The wording in abstract entries have been changed for clarity and 
accuracy.

• Claim abstracts now correctly display the expected anniversary dates 
regardless of what a user’s time zone setting may be.

2. Assessment Work Reporting - Maximum Yearly Distribution:
• The yearly maximum distribution allowance correctly resets at the end of 

the anniversary.
• If a claim has been granted an extension of time, the distribution 

allowance resets once the previous assessment year’s requirements have 
been met.

3. Double Clicking:
• Double clicking the ‘confirm’ button when submitting transactions would 

result in duplication of information such as submissions, events, 
notifications and emails. This has been changed so users no longer have 
the ability to double click. 

For More Information 
If you have any questions about this matter call the Mining Lands Section at 
1-888-415-9845 or email us at MLAS.DMU@ontario.ca.
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